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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3501st meeting of the Security Council, held on 17 February 1995, in
connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina", the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council is deeply concerned at the continued fighting
around Bihac and deplores the serious humanitarian situation in the Bihac
area. It reaffirms its support for the Special Representative of the
Secretary-General and UNPROFOR.

"The Security Council recalls the statement of the President of the
Security Council of 6 January 1995 (S/PRST/1995/1). It reiterates the
importance it attaches to full compliance with the agreements between the
Bosnian parties on a cease-fire and on a complete cessation of hostilities
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina concluded on 23 December 1994 and
31 December 1994 respectively (S/1995/8). All involved must now make a
concerted effort to consolidate what has been achieved so far to avoid the
risk of a renewed outbreak of hostilities.

"The Security Council demands that all forces in the Bihac area cease
fighting immediately and cooperate fully with UNPROFOR in achieving an
effective cease-fire. The Security Council reiterates its condemnation of
the continued violations of the international border between the Republic
of Croatia and the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina.

"The Security Council condemns the recent obstruction of humanitarian
convoys destined for the Bihac area by the Croatian Serb and Abdic forces.
It welcomes the fact that convoys are now getting through, and calls upon
all parties and others concerned henceforth to facilitate the unhindered
flow of humanitarian assistance and complete freedom of movement for
UNPROFOR."
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